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March 9th 2018 

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27th Floor P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4  

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Response to Draft Decision and Rate Order 

OEB File Number: EB-2017-0082 

 

On March 8th 2018, the Board Secretary issued a “Draft Decision and Rate Order” regarding 

Wellington North Power Inc.’s Incentive Rate Mechanism (IRM) adjustment application for 2018 

Distribution rates (EB-2017-0082).  In accordance with this letter, the Applicant has reviewed 

the “Draft Decision and Rate Order” and confirms the following: 

a) The information contained in the draft decision is accurate and Wellington North Power Inc. 

has no further questions or additional comments; and 

b) The draft 2018 Tariff of Rates and Charges are accurate and complete.   

 

An electronic copy of this response has been filed on the OEB’s RESS site. 

 

Should the Board or OEB Staff have any questions regarding this matter please do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

Richard Bucknall 

Richard Bucknall 

Chief Administrative Officer 
Wellington North Power Inc. 
 

cc:  Christiane Wong - Information Administrator, OEB via e-mail. 
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